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Docket No. 030-21011
Control No. 17149

Charles T. Morgan Co. Inc.
ATTN: Stephen Lunn
500 Maple Street
Hathorne(Danvers), Massachusetts 01937

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR MATERIAL LICENSE DATEb FEBRUARY 29, 1984,
AND OUR REQUEST FOR INFORMATION DATED APRIL 9, 1984

Gentlemen:

This concerns the subject application for material license and our letter in
which we notified you that the application was deficient and that certain
add!tional information was required.

You are hereby notified that unless within thirty (30) days from the date of
this notice we receive the additional information requested, we will consider
that you have abandoned your application. This action is without prejudice to
the resubmission of an application.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Jenny M. Johansen

h John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
Nuclear Materials Section B
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

Enclosure: Letter dated April 9, 1984
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